
From: Brian Hassett
To: commentletters
Subject: Do Not Disturb the Delta
Date: Saturday, January 07, 2017 1:14:12 PM

To: Jeanine Townsend, California State Water Board
From: Brian Hassett, Retired Teacher, Auburn, Ca.
Concerning: Sending Water from the Delta South

Dear Ms. Townsend,
As a native Californian who believes in careful use of our natural environment, I write to
express my opposition to the proposed pirating of water from the Delta for use by farms and
cities to the south. We should not disturb the fragile and beautiful delta, and all the sustainable
economic advantages it affords to its residents, by redirecting large portions of its water. This
is short sighted and destructive. No tunnels, no channels, no destruction. Brian Hassett,
Auburn California
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